JAMES FORK Regional Water District

(479) 996-4296 e P.O.BOX 1180 o GREENWOOD, ARKANSAS 72936

July 31, 2023

To Whom it May Concern:

Due to the extreme high temperatures and excessive water usage James Fork
Regional Water District has implemented Phase Il Water Conservation until
further notice.

PHASE I

Lawn watering is prohibited.

Shrubs, Plants, Trees, and Gardens may be watered only with a handheld hose.
Car washing, Swimming Pool or Fountain filling is prohibited.

Water may not be used from Fire Hydrants for construction purposes, Fire Drills,
or routine Fire Hydrant testing.

Sidewalks, Walkways, Driveways, Patios, Parking Lots, or any other hard surface
areas may not be hosed down.

Thank You
Jeff Pyles
General Manager

FAX (479) 996-6894 o WATTS LINE (800) 782-4812



